
 

10/01/2025  

Dear Alicia Standridge,  

The American Academy of Family Physicians (AAFP) and its Credit System would like to 

thank you for applying for AAFP CME credit. Your activity has been approved for AAFP 

CME credit. Announcement of AAFP credit for the activity must be presented exactly as 

follows:  

The AAFP has reviewed VaSAM 2025 Annual Conference and deemed it acceptable 

for up to 14.00 Live AAFP Prescribed credit(s). Term of Approval is from 11/07/2025 

to 11/08/2025. Physicians should claim only the credit commensurate with the 

extent of their participation in the activity. 

AMA/AAFP Equivalency - Providers may choose to include the following in addition to 

the AAFP credit statement:  

AAFP Prescribed credit is accepted by the American Medical Association as 

equivalent to AMA PRA Category 1 credit(s)™ toward the AMA Physician's 

Recognition Award. When applying for the AMA PRA, Prescribed credit earned must 

be reported as Prescribed, not as Category 1.  

For all AAFP credit equivalencies and recognition, please see the AAFP Credit System 

website.  

Approval for AAFP CME credit does not imply authorization to use the AAFP logo on CME 

activity materials or to use AAFP's name in any association with the activity other than the 

credit statement. CME providers may use the AAFP CME credit seal included in this letter 

for approved activities as long as the brand guidelines are followed.  

The AAFP reserves the right to perform a post-activity audit and/or have a live monitor at 

any AAFP certified CME activity.  

If you have any questions concerning approval of your activity, please contact us at 1-800-

274-2237 or cmecredit@aafp.org. Please refer to your application number located at the 

top of this page.  

Sincerely,  

AAFP CME Credit System  

 

 

 

https://www.aafp.org/cme/credit-system/credit-statements.html#agreement
https://www.aafp.org/dam/AAFP/documents/cme/accreditation/seal-brand-guidelines.pdf
mailto:cmecredit@aafp.org

